
ATTENTION MEMBERS: 

The Ohio Operating Engineers Federal 
Credit Union and Best Reward Credit 
Union data processing systems will 
integrate on Tuesday, October 1st 
and Wednesday, October 2nd. The 

branch will be CLOSED on these days.

The branch will re-open on Thursday, 
October 3rd. We appreciate your 

patience and cooperation!  




